PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY

NUCLEAR GROUP HEADOQUARTERS
955-65 CHESTERBROOK 3LVD
WAYNE, PA 19087-5691

(215) 640-6600 December 21, 1993

Docket Nos. 50-171

DICKINGON M SMITH 50-277
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT - NUCLEAR 50_279
50-352

50-353

DPR-12
DPR-44
DPR-56
NPF-39
NPF-85

License Nos.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 1, 2 and 3
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Company Name Change

Dear Sir:

This letter is to notify the Nuclear Regulatory Commission that, effective
January 1, 1994, Philadelphia Electric Company (the "Company") is changing its
name to PECO Energy Company. This action is a mere change in the name of the
Company. It is not the result of a consclidation or merger with or into any
other company or any other change in the Company.

PECO Energy is not a new corporation, or even a successcr corporation to
the existing Company, but remains and continues to be the same Company with a
different name. As a result, contracts, agreements, obligations, licenses and
permits relating to Philadelphia Electric Company will continue to be legal,
valid and binding with respect to PECO Energy. Please make the appropriate
changes to your records and address all future correspondence to PECO Energy
Company at the above-listed address.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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